
August 16, 2024 

To Whom It May Concern 

Please accept this letter of request for financial support for 
Every Child Matters Walk which will be hosted on September 
30, 2024. 

This year we have additional activities: 

• Film – September 12
• Storytelling – September 17, 19
• Walk – September 30

The finalized posters will be circulated and we will send one 
for your reference. 

Should you have any questions, please contact me via email 
ageorge@makola.bc.ca or via telephone 250.597.2252. 

Huy ch q’u (Thank You) 

Audrey George 

Assisted Living Manager 
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